Angela Foster

From: William Wellesley

Sent: 30 May 2018 13:31

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rother Valley Railway

I would like to obiect to the nronosed extencian of the line haturgen Bodiam and Robertsbridge_ I live at

I object for the following reasons:

-increased congestion from greater traffic

-exacerbation of existing difficult parking arrangements

-the need for a level crossing over the A21

Most of all I believe it represents a gross misuse of compulsory purchase legislation.

Kind regards

William Wellesley
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